
Adoration 9:00 AM 
 

Prelude Dr. Marcellus Breach 
 
* Call to Worship Congregation 
 Hymn #470 There is Sunshine (first verse) 
 
Responsive Reading Phil and Trudy Eide 
  #717 – The Heavens Declare   
 
* Invocation Anwar Ottley 
 
* Hymn of Praise Congregation 
 Hymn #249 – Praise Him, Praise Him  
 
Garden of Prayer  Pastor Osei Daniels 
 
*Scripture Phil Eide 
 Judges 11:1 – 5 
 
Music of Mediation  Natalie V. Carter 
 
Sermon Pastor Fred Warfield 
 "Family Trees” 
 
Offering Appeal Trudy Eide 
Offertory Selection Natalie V. Carter 
* Doxology Congregation 
 Hymn #695 
 
Church Life Pastor Henry Wright 
 
* Hymn of Response Congregation 
 
* Benediction Pastor Fred Warfield 
 

* Congregation stands 
Platform Chairperson – Dunbar Henri 

 

Fellowship & Bible Study 10:15 AM 
 

Welcome to our Small Group Bible Study time where we study 
the Sabbath School lesson, the Bible and Christian literature.  

We invite you to join in one of our study groups located 
throughout the sanctuary for adults, downstairs and in the 

church center for children of all ages.  
 

Weekly Financial Report 
 As of July 26 

Offerings Tithe 
Budget  $6,385 Received $33,255 
Received $10,659 Received to date $604,772 
Budget to date $216,620 Received 2013 $577,631 
Received to date $210,936 Over/(Under) $27,141 
Over/(Under) $(5,684)   

 

To donate on-line, go to the church website: www.thetpchurch.org.  
Click "ONLINE GIVING" Click "Registration" to establish you on-
line account.   
 

Deacon on Duty: Joseph Saggurthi  
RN on Duty: Roselyn Marcelle 
Security on Duty: Yosh Takata – 240-988-2834 

Next Weekend 
 

Friday, August 15 
   8:04 pm  Sunset 
 

Sabbath, August 16 
    9:00 am        Pastor Jeff Taylor 
  11:30 am   Pastor Fred Warfield  
 

We’re Here To Serve You 
 

Senior Pastor  Henry Wright 703-772-2751 
   henry.wright@thetpchurch.org 
Discipleship Pastor  Jeff Taylor 540-333-1601 
    jeff.taylor@thetpchurch.org 
Executive Pastor  Fred Warfield 256-468-8151 
   fred.warfield@thetpchurch.org 
Lay Youth Pastor  Osei Daniels  301-318-6518
   osei.daniels@thetpchurch.org 
Minister of Music  Anwar Ottley 240-731-9845 
   anwar.ottley@thetpchurch.org 
First Elder  Dittu Abraham 240-593-5135 
   dittu.abraham@thetpchurch.org 
Accountant  Earla Stowe 301-466-2442 
   earla.stowe@gmail.com 
Church Office  Lindzie Warfield 202-829-4800 
   office@thetpchurch.org 

Exaltation    11:30 AM 
 

Prelude Joy-Leilani Garbutt 
 
Church Life Pastor Fred Warfield 
 
* Hymn of Praise Congregation 
 Hymn #249 – Praise Him, Praise Him 
 
* Invocation Praise Team 
 
Song of Exultation Praise Team 
 
Garden of Prayer  Barry Clarke 
 
Children’s Story Antone Daniels 
 
*Scripture Adwin Paul 
 Genesis 3:1-15  
 
Music of Mediation  Jamilia Silvera 
 
Sermon & Appeal Pastor Henry Wright 
 "5 Questions"  
 
Offering Appeal Romania Voisin 
 
Offertory Selection Jamilia Silvera 
 
* Hymn of Response Congregation 
 Hymn #590 – Trust and Obey 
 
* Benediction Pastor Henry Wright 
 
Postlude Praise Team 
 

* Congregation stands 
Platform Chairperson – Roselyn Marcelle 

 
 
 



Announcements 
 

HOSPITALITY LUNCH will be served today immediately 
following the second service in the Keystone Room.  All are 
welcomed!  
 
PARKING LOT we now have access to the 60-space lot next to 
Strayer University on Laurel Street.  Please feel free to make 
use of it on Sabbath mornings free of charge. 
 
SABBATH SCHOOL class on the book "Encounters with 
Jesus…" by Timothy Keller meets in the back of the sanctuary 
from 10:15–11:15am.     
 
BACK TO SCHOOL “Stuff-a-Backpack” Drive continues for 
JNA students and other needy families in our congregation.  
Help the Young Adults support our local church school by 
signing up at the visitors lunch today!!  
 
CARIBBEAN CONNECTION meeting will be held tonight at 
8 pm at 12508 Marie Ct. Silver Spring, MD.  Meetings are open 
to everyone.  For information call Shirley- 301-572-4560  
 
EXERCISE CLASS will not be held this week.  
 
TP RANGERS are headed to Oshkosh, Wisconsin for the 
Forever Faithful International Camporee tomorrow morning!  
Thank you for you continued prayers and support in making 
this opportunity possible for our club!  They were also recently 
awarded the title Sweepstakes Award Club, tied for 3rd place 
out of 82 Potomac Conference Clubs!!!  Go Rangers! 
 
JNA REGISTRATION the John Nevins Andrews School is 
currently accepting students for the 2014-2015 school year 
grades K-8.  Please contact the school office at (301) 270-1400 
from 9:00 am – 3:00 pm M-Th, or 9:00 am – Noon on Friday.  
For more information email the Principal at cmelb@jna.org  
 
CHURCH DIRECTORY if you’d still like to have your picture 
in the forthcoming church directory there’s a way to do so.  
Please contact the church office for details.   
 
HIGHLIGHTS OF ITALY TOUR join us for an 11-day tour of 
7 major cities in Italy December 1-11, 2014.  If you are 
interested please contact John Reed, Pastor Warfield, or the 
front office as soon as possible at (202) 829-4800. 
 

Announcements 

 

COMMUNITY FUN DAY Join us for our annual Community 
Fun Day on Sunday, August 31, 2014 at 11:00 am – 3:00 pm 
located at the Church Center.  The event is absolutely FREE 
and is open to the public.  Enjoy a day of fun with the whole 
family.  This is a great way to meet and greet your neighbors.  
Please contact Mary-Helen Dove at (301) 622-4999 or Ethlyn 
Dowdie (301) 343-3104 for further information.  

 
BAPTISMAL CLASS to begin September 6 at 10:15am in the 
Conference Room of the Church Center.  All those interested in 
studying for baptism are welcomed as Pastor Wright leads this 
exciting new class!! 
 
REUSEABLE SILVERWARE PROGRAM is a Green Team 
initiative to reduce waste at our lunch as we strive to be more 
environmentally friendly.  We will launch this program on 
Sabbath, August 16 at the hospitality lunch.   
 
TPDBS Takoma Park Bible School welcomes people willing 
to partner with us in prayer for the school and its students.  
Join us as we pray that our students are delivered from the 
Big 3 – Doubt, Discouragement, and Distraction.  For more 
information, contact Denise Moore (228) 343-9080, or 
deniseps402@yahoo.com Strengthen our foundation today! 
 
WOMEN'S MINISTRY PRESENTS a workshop highlighting 
Christ’s method alone for true success in reaching people.  
August 17, 2014 at 10am in the Fellowship Hall with Guest 
Speaker Shirley Benton, Women Ministries Director for 
Allegheny West and the Columbia Union Conference of SDA.  
The Women’s Ministry is also collecting nail polish remover and 
cotton balls for the 2014 Convention in Florida. Please bring 
your donation on 8/17. 
 
GREEN TEAM is looking for volunteers.  Please call team 
leader Shirley Reed, (301)-996-0107; you will be helping our 
church go green and stay green." 
 

 
Quote of the day 

“In our relationship with God there is something powerful 
about surrender; if we long to be like Jesus in faith, attitude, 

and love, we have to learn to depend on him fully” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sanctuary 
6951 Carroll Avenue 

Takoma Park, Maryland 20912 
Tel: 301-326-2208 

 
 

Church Office 
6810 Eastern Avenue,  N.W. 

Washington, DC 20012 
Tel: 202-829-4800 
Fax: 202-723-4398 

	
  
www.thetpchurch.org 

E-mail: office@thetpchurch.org 
 

Wifi Password: TPChurch2014  
 

August 9, 2014 


